
I am writing in OPPOSITION of any new gun registration bills. I am a law abiding citizen,and it is 

NOT going to help keep the guns out of criminals hands,by instituting new rules/regulations. I 

think NORMAL,Law-ABIDING citizens should have every right to own a firearm. I grew up 

around guns of all sorts-my dad's old .22 pistol,passed down from grandfather to father to 

son;the shotgun and rifle he went hunting with every year,to provide for his family-these were 

all stored carefully and respectfully. Yet,we knew not to even go in our parents room,where 

they were stored. We were raised around hunting,fishing,camping,the great outdoors. We 

learned a respect for life,and a respect for rules and laws. Because of being raised the way I 

was,and because of my husband training with me,with all our guns,I will always feel safe in my 

home. Safe from intruders,safe from crazy ex-boyfriends,safe from the tyranny of oppression 

by our own government....safe. Period. NOTHING can take that from me,except the ridiculous 

rules the government is trying to impose on law-abiding,decent citizens. Do NOT tamper with 

our 2nd amendment rights.  WE voted you in,WE can vote you out. Thank you for your time. 

Lisa Whitney 

 


